
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE 

Open Space Land Acquisition and Development (OSLAD) Grant Program FY2025 

Fon du Lac Park District, Tazewell County, Illinois 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Fon du Lac Park District, Tazewell County, Illinois, will hold 

a public hearing on the 10th day of September 2024, at 9:30 A.M.  The hearing will be held at the District 

Administration Center, 201 Veterans Drive, East Peoria, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive 

public comments on the proposed Open Space Land Acquisition and Development (OSLAD) Grant Program 

FY2025 providing for improvements at Neumann Park. By order of the President of the Board of Park 

Commissioners of the Fon du Lac Park District, Tazewell County, Illinois. 

DATED the 31st day of August 2024. 

 Erin Glover 

 Secretary, Board of Park Commissioners, 

Fon du Lac Park District,  

Tazewell County, Illinois 

 


